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Decision:  Advancing Fare Integration 
 
At its meeting of October 16, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Approve the addition of a new TTC fare that allows for a discounted fare between GO/UP 

and TTC, on the basis of the GO/UP –TTC Discounted Fare Initiative Term Sheet 
(Attachment 1), which will be valid for the term of the Agreement; and 
 

2. Authorize the TTC CEO to enter into any agreement(s) necessary to implement the 
discounted fare as set out in recommendation No. 1 which agreement(s) shall be consistent 
with the GO/UP –TTC Discounted Fare Initiative Term Sheet (Attachment 1). 

 
The Board also adopted the following member motion:      
     
1. Direct staff to report back in Q1 2018 on discussions with regional partner transit agencies 

and Metrolinx on fare integration. 

 


